Lowper, Inc
PO Box 20429
Seattle, WA 98102
(800) 928-3750

218 HY 91 d3S10

September 13, 2011

David Danner

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket #UW 110213
Payment of $8,400 penalty

Dear Mr. Danner:

We would like to request consideration of a payment schedule concerning Docket #
UW 110213 and the penalty amount of $8400.

At the present time Lowper, Inc. does not have $8,400 to make the penalty payment.
We are negotiating the transfer of the Lowper Water System to Clallam County PUD.
Once the transfer is closed Lowper, Inc. will have the ability to make the penalty
payment. In the meantime Lowper can pay $500 monthly against the penalty until such
time the transfer is complete.

We would appreciate any consideration you can give to this matter.

Sincerely

David Dorland®/



